
Article 21 – Evaluation Studies for School Roof  Repairs

• Engineering Study of the Roofs at the Hopkins School and the High 
School

• The roofs at the Hopkins and High School are now entering the phases of 
their useful lives in which future replacements need to be planned.  To 
begin that process, the School Department is requesting funding for the 
purpose of conducting engineering evaluation services related to the 
existing conditions and remaining life-potential of the roofing systems at 
the Hopkins and High Schools.  Such evaluation will provide options and 
alternatives for roof replacement, including cost estimates to be used 
when applying for potential future MSBA funding. 

• The requested amount to do this work is $30,000.

• There will be a future capital request to undertake the construction.



Article 22 - School Safety & Security

• The School Safety Committee is comprised of two dozen Hopkinton 
individuals including Public Health & Safety, Youth Services, the clergy, a 
physician, and several School Department staff.  The fruits of their work 
include a 3-year Safety Plan which was implemented last summer with 
the installation of updated monitoring systems in all school buildings. 

• We are requesting funds to continue this work via the installation of 
additional monitoring, security, and access equipment throughout the 
District.

• The requested amount to do this work is $152,400.

• The School Department has also included an additional $37,979 in its 
operating budget to purchase ongoing safety training, materials, and 
equipment, including two-way radios.


